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COUNCIL MEETING – 26 JANUARY 2022 
ITEM 6 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

 
 
The following question has been submitted by Naqeeb Hussain for response by the 
Cabinet Member for Children and Young People:- 
  
“Further to the decision to not support a new (additional) primary and/or secondary 
school at Wynyard, please could you clarify the threshold as to when the council 
shall deem it necessary additional facilities will be needed? 
 
Are you able to indicate an estimate year to start and complete these new facilities 
where demand will be needed? 
 
The Wynyard Masterplan identifies 2.no additional primary and 1.no secondary 
school will be needed by Mid-2020. If you consider forward planning, construction 
will need to start by 2022/23 assuming 3 year design and construction programme.”  
 


